
 

 

Covid-19 Update 

Temporary Closure Announcement  

05.01.2021 

 

 

Dear Member / User, 

Following the government directive on Monday 4th January 2021, we sadly have to announce the 

temporary closer of our sports centres at SBL and Wellsway School with immediate effect.  

It has been an extremely challenging year for the leisure and fitness sector and once more, we face 

ongoing challenges during a time where a global pandemic is affecting so many.  

As you can probably appreciate, by law we need to follow government guidance and support the 

safety of our staff, our communities and you as our customer.  

If you are a member paying for membership via direct debit, you don’t need to take any action. Your 

direct debit will be frozen until we reopen and we will notify you of payment arrangement once we 

are allowed to reopen.  

During the lock down period the majority of our team will be furloughed. If you need to contact us, 

please email scenquiries@wellswaymat.com. Please appreciate that response times may take a little 

longer than usual due to the team being furloughed, but we will do our best to get back to you asap. 

We will be updating our websites and social pages also to keep you informed as the lock down 

progresses. 

As valued members and users of our centres, we really miss you and we cannot wait to see you back 

exercising and playing sports on our sites.  

In the mean time we cannot thank you enough for the continued support throughout this pandemic 

period and challenging time and we can’t wait as a team to welcome you back. 

Please stay safe and remain healthy, 

Kind Regards and Best Wishes 

Dave Cook 

Commercial Director 

WMAT Trading Company 

C/o SBL and Wellsway Sports Centre 
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